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« Services SA recently launched their Digital Licence via the mySA Gov App. This means that SA Driver Licence holders
can now access a digital version of their licence on their phone.

» We are currently working with Services SA to more closely understand this program and how we can work with them and
our agencies to accept digital licences as POl in the future.

» However, at this time, mySA Gov Digital Licences are not an accepted POl and outlets should continue to request
physical POl until further notice.



